
 

                                                                                                              

 

28th February 2023 

Dear families 

As you are aware Mrs Tuff has not been in school over the last two weeks.  I am writing to inform you that she 

will be absent for at least the next four weeks due to a very tragic bereavement. 

Please keep her and her family in your thoughts and prayers at the time.  Miss Stones will remain with the class 

over the coming weeks. 

We will arrange for access to Miss Stones on class charts to be in place so you are able to contact her moving 

forward. 

Thank you for your continued support and please keep the Tuff family in your prayers. 

 

Mrs E McCullagh 

Headteacher 
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